From: Sibford Gower PC 
Sent: 21 April 2017 07:10
To: Planning
Subject: Planning application

Dear Mr Smith

Planning application No. 17/00609/LB             Mr & Mrs Moore

Lane Head, Main Street, Sibford Gower OX15 5RW

This planning application is proving very controversial especially with near neighbours of Mr & Mrs Moore and a meeting is shortly to take place.

Please may the Parish Council have an extension of, say, ten days of the date for the submssion of the response to the application.

Thank you.

Regards

Peter Hardman

Clerk to Sibford Gower Parish Council

